Parks/Recreation Committee Meeting
July 9, 2015

Members present: Brian Longenecker, Roy Snyder, Vicki Eldridge, Greg Collins, Wayne Sponseller, Judy
Sponseller

A work detail will be scheduled for Saturday, July 11, 2015, for anyone who can attend. Weeds will be
removed from around the trees at Fairview. Long pants, long sleeves and gloves are recommended.

Work at Sigman Road continues.

The survey of the trail has been completed. Some structures are encroaching on the trail property but
not as many as were originally thought. Decisions will need to be made in the future as to how the
township addresses "hot spots" such as erosion areas and how to finance the work.

Brian suggested having parks meetings every other month.

A long discussion was held on how to get the community and businesses involved with the trail. Some

suggestions included composing and sending a letter to organizations and having someone attend and
address organizations' meetings.



